
CITY OF LATHRUP VILLAGE 

RESOLUTION 

ADOPTED ON:  February 22, 2021 

WHEREAS, Oakland County is preparing an Annual Action Plan to meet application requirements for the 

Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) program, and other Community Planning and 

Development (CPD) programs, and 

WHEREAS, Oakland County has requested CDBG-eligible projects from participating communities for 

inclusion in the Action Plan, and 

WHEREAS, the City of Lathrup Village has duly advertised and conducted a public hearing as follows: 

__________________________ opened the Public Hearing at  

Public Comments: 

__________________________closed the Public Hearing at  

on February 22, 2021 to receive public comments regarding the proposed use of PY 2021 Community 

Development Block Grant funds (CDBG) in the approximate amount of $7,000, and 

WHEREAS, the City of Lathrup Village found that the following project meet the federal objectives of the 

CDBG program and are prioritized by the community as high priority need. 

Project Amount - $7,000 Senior Services 

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the City of Lathrup Village CDBG application is hereby authorized to 

be submitted to Oakland County for inclusion in Oakland County’s Annual Action Plan to the U.S. 

Department of Housing and Urban Development, and that the Mayor is hereby authorized to execute all 

documents, agreements, or contracts which result from this application to Oakland County. 

Motion by ___________________ seconded by _________________________ 

Yes:  

No:  

Absent:  

Motion carried.                                                                                           

                        __________________________________   

                                                                                           Mykale Garrett, Mayor 

 

 

I, Yvette Talley, City Clerk for the City of Lathrup Village, Oakland County, MI do hereby certify that the 

above is a true copy of a resolution adopted by the City Council at a meeting held on February 22, 2021.             

                                                                                             _______________________________ 

            Yvette Talley, City Clerk 


